
From: Robert McNeil  
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:12 AM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Requesting delegation status at ACE 

  

Hi, 
  
Thank you for the chat on Friday - you mentioned I would not be able to speak at the May 1 
meeting as I had missed the agenda deadline, but that I should put in a written submission by 
noon Tuesday. 
  
I request delegation status at the next possible ACE meeting, to talk to the Committee about 
the proposed Maple Leaf Foods plant, and it's impact on the Upper Thames and air quality in 
London. 
  
I believe I have a lot of relevant information to share, given my recent appeal against the 
Ministry of Environment approvals. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Robert McNeil 
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